
From:
To: Sunnica Energy Farm
Subject: Sunnica
Date: 18 May 2022 22:42:06

Sunnica have requested an extension and are wanting to make significant changes to the
project. An extension in time should be allowed for residents to research and understand
the new proposals and the impact that these changes will have.
Residents have to abide by all the given deadlines and are not granted any extensions in
time, it is wholly unfair to permit Sunnica an extension whilst they investigate major
changes. The planning application should commence from the beginning with the correct
information in place to allow better judgment and evaluation of the proposal.

Regards

S. Shujah




